
 

 

Elk Volunteer Fire Department 
P.O. Box 151 

Elk, California 95432 
ph: 707-877-1800 

 
 
 

Mendocino County Board of Supervisors   
Ted Williams, Fifth District 
501 Low Gap Rd.. Rm 1090 
Ukiah, Calif. 95482  July 24, 2019 
 
Dear Ted:    
Each year, the Elk Volunteer Fire Department organizes a parade on Highway One 
through Elk preceding the Great Day in Elk town fair and fundraising event for the 
Elk Community Center. In order to obtain a permit from Cal-Trans for the parade, 
a letter of support is required from the CHP and Sheriff, along with a resolution 
from the Board of Supervisors and a certificate of insurance from our insurance 
carrier. 
 
Would it again be possible to get a resolution of support again for this years 
parade?  The event this year is scheduled for Saturday, August 24th at noon. 
Traffic control is provided by the firemen often with help from the Sheriff and 
CHP. 
 
Please address the resolution to: 
                                       Cal-Trans District #1 
                                       Permit Section 
                                       P.O. Box 3700 
                                       Eureka, Calif. 95502 
 
Please refer any questions to me:  Charles Acker, EVFD 
                                                 P.O. Box 195 
                                                 Elk, Calif. 95432   phone: 877-1800 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Charles Acker, EVFD 


